[image: ASERL_Header]



Conference Call Notes
Kudzu Operations Team
June 17, 2014

Participants
Auburn:  			Fran Judkin, Pam Whaley
Clemson:			Suzanne Schilf
East Carolina:  		William Gee
Mississippi State:	Summer Mord
Tulane:			Hayden Battle
UAB:  			Eddie Luster
U-Alabama:  		Cornelia Davis
U-Central Florida:  	Kristine Shrauger
U-Kentucky:  		Barb Hale & Courtney?
[bookmark: _GoBack]U-Louisville:  		Andy Huff
UNC Charlotte:		Ann Davis
UNC Greensboro:  	Gaylor Callahan, Cathy Wise, & Pat?
U-Mississippi:	  	Judy Greenwood
U-Tennessee:  		Tracy Luna
Vanderbilt:  		Jim Toplon 
Wake Forest: 		James Harper
ASERL: 			John Burger

NOTES
1) Call to Order:  John Burger convened the call at 3:03pm ET.
2) Process Documentation:  John Burger had distributed the draft process document (see appendix) a few weeks prior to the call.  Some minor revisions have been requested.  Some additional changes may be made as part of ongoing discussions to resolve service issues with Lanter Delivery Systems. 
3) Lanter Contract Negotiations:  John Burger, Judy greenwood (Ole Miss), and Cathy Wise (UNC Greensboro) have had two conference calls with Mike Cooney from Lanter Delivery Systems regarding the upcoming contract renewal and the ongoing service problems.   Process has been difficult, but LDS is promising to implement point-to-point scanning for all shipments in the next few months.  This would presumably alleviate problems with lost/delayed shipments.  Other process changes may be enacted to help further smooth operations.  John will keep this group informed as discussions continue.
4) NCSU now in Reciprocal ILL Agreement:  After many years of not participating, North Carolina State University Libraries (OCLC symbol = NRC) has agreed to participate in ASERL’s basic Reciprocal ILL Agreement, effective June 15, 2014.  This means they will provide “priority” service to requests from ASERL and WRLC members and charge no fees to ASERL/ WRLC libraries.  At this time they have not raised the possibility of participating in Kudzu.
5) ALA Annual Conference:  Little to no response about attending ALA, so no F2F gathering is planned.
6) Reprints Desk:  Now that Reprints Desk has implemented an interface with ILLiad, the group asked John to organize a web demonstration.  
7) ASERL Mini-Grant:  The ASERL Board is reviewing applications for the mini-grant regarding applying Fair Use principles in resource sharing contexts.  An announcement is expected soon.
8) Open Mic:  No other issues raised.
9) Adjourn:  John Burger adjourned the call at 3:35pm ET.
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